
Week beginning 1st June 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the half term holidays staff were busy planning for the return of Year 6 to our 

school family. Mr and Mrs Rollason worked so hard to ensure that we follow the 

government’s guidelines of social distancing so that children and staff stay as safe as 

possible inside and outside our school building. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collective Worship focussed on the Holy Spirit. The children thought of adjectives to 

describe the time we are in now: unusual, different, unnatural and annoying. We asked 

the Holy Spirit to help us to be patient and kind. We said the prayer to the Holy Spirit 

together. The children then completed a CAFOD wordsearch. 

 

  

 



We also recapped on the story of Pentecost and watched Dan and Emily’s Weekly 

Worship and Song 9 focussing on Pentecost and the Holy Spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS1 had great fun in the Forest School area counting and finding natural objects. They 

collected, counted and made shapes with what they found. They also counted the tree 

stumps, stepping stones and small bushes. 

 

 

Year 6 started their design topic. They drew their shoes and a variety of sandals then 

had a go at making their sandals out of paper. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Reception Class ordered numbers 1-20 and counted the right number of cubes. They 

also did this counting in 2s. They also practised their cutting skills with really good 

accuracy. 

 

 

Pupils took their pencils for a walk then painted the different shapes, blending 

colours. They also looked at YouTube for different painting ideas. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We dodged the showers by painting emojis of how we have been feeling during 

lockdown.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning at Home 

One of our Year 3 pupils designed and made her ideal playground using Lego, which 

was one of the Chilli Challenges for Year 3 pupils to complete.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lovely reflective work from LP in Year 4 on the new virtue for this half term - Learned 

and Wise. Great imaginative story writing too. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photos of SC in Year 2 with her sunflower plant, when she first brought it home 
and now. It has grown so much it’s taller than her now! 
 
 

 

 

  


